
Sandie Lyne and Simon Davies will be speaking at the Guernsey lunchtime STEP lecture series. 

The presentation is titled 'To bless or not to bless?' and will cover:

 If you would like to attend please email: stepguernsey@step.org
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https://www.ogier.com/people/sandie-lyne
https://www.ogier.com/people/simon-davies
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